
The College of Saint Rose complies with the misrepresentation regulations by abiding by the best 
practices of our professional associations.  These include the following documents: 
  

• The National Association for College Admission Counseling (NACAC) Statement of Principles 
of Good Practice - 
http://www.nacacnet.org/about/governance/policies/documents/spgp_9_2013.pdf 

 
• The National Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators (NASFAA) Code of Conduct 

- http://www.nasfaa.org/Code_of_Conduct 
 

• The National Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators (NASFAA) Statement of 
Ethical Principles - http://www.nasfaa.org/Statement_of_Ethical_Principles

  
 
• Resolution Regarding Graduate Scholars, Fellows, Trainees and Assistants 

 
  

We train all of our admissions and financial aid staff in the applicable best practices. 
 
The Vice President for Enrollment Management reviews and approves all marketing materials to ensure 
that they are accurate and do not include any misrepresentations.   
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